
 Garlinge Primary School and Nursery  

 
Year 3 Parent Workshop 

 
Wednesday 5th June from 2:00pm – 3:00pm 

 
Wednesday 8th May 2019 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We would like to invite you to our parent workshop for Year 3, which will be held on 
Wednesday 5th June from 2:00pm – 3:00pm. This is not a compulsory workshop, 
however it is a chance for parents to work with their child during a class activity. Entry 
for the workshop will be via the main entrance on Westfield Road. 
 
Please could you return the attached slip below if you are able to join us. 
 
If you have any further questions, please come and speak to your child’s class teacher. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Year 3 Class Teachers 
 
 
 
 
 
Mr Atterbury  Miss Bobbett  Ms Bridgeman  Mrs Moore 
3A Class Teacher 3B Class Teacher 3C Class Teacher 3D Class Teacher 
 
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Garlinge Primary School and Nursery 
 

Year 3 Parent Workshop 

 
I will be able to attend the Year 3 parent workshop on Wednesday 5th June from  
2:00pm- 3:00pm. 
 

(Your child’s name) ……………………………………………..………………… in class …………… 
 
Signed …………………………………..………………………………………………………Parent/Carer 

Please Print Name…………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 

Please return your slips to your child class teacher by Friday 24th May. 


